
 

January 15, 2020 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 

SET # 4  
 

TO : All Prospective Bidders  

FROM : Kiet Vu, Contracts Administrator 

SUBJECT : Contract C19123 – Cerone Division Boiler and Propane Tank Replacement 

 

Q5. Can our CFO send our reviewed/audited financial statement directly to you? 

A5.  Yes, your CFO can send the financial statement directly to us. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at Kiet.Vu@vta.org or (408) 952-

4122. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Kiet Vu 

Construction Contracts Administrator 
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